
Dear WEAG Supporters 

South of Kings Road – William Lacey 14/0532 

Appeal ref.APP/D3640/W/15/3028247 

Many of you will already be aware that the William Lacey Appeal Hearing will 

take place at Surrey Heath Borough Council offices, in the Council Chambers, 

Knoll Road, Camberley, on Wed 16 September 2015.  This full day hearing will 

start at 10.00 hrs.  Parking is not available on site.  

We encourage and hope you will be able to attend if at all possible.  If you can 

attend, please let us know by Thursday 10th September so that the Borough 

Council can make the necessary seating arrangements.  Please email your 

intention to attend to contact@weag.info. 

North of Beldam Bridge Road – Taylor Wimpey (14/0594)   
Appeal ref. APP/D3640/W/15/130604 

This Appeal by Taylor Wimpey was validated by PINS on 4 September - the 

Public Inquiry date is to be advised.   

Malthouse Farm – Southern Heritage Developments 15/0445 

It is planned though not confirmed, that this application will be considered by 

the Planning Applications Committee on 13th October.  Please put this date on 

your calendar/diary and we will advise once the date is confirmed. 

South of Beldam Bridge Road – Redrow Homes 14/0451 

This planning application is on hold due to outstanding information and the BC’s 

stance on Planning Policy. 

24-26 Benner Lane – Local Landowner Self-Build  15/0375 

This planning application may come before the Planning Applications Committee 

on 13th October.  We will advise when the date is confirmed. 

Best regards 

Beulah Kingston 

Chair West End Action Group 

contact@weag.info 

 


